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Hi Jamey,

I have tried to call the office to discuss this conditional use permit application for  "Fowler Creek Guest Ranch".
When you have an opportunity, could you please give me a call so I might learn more? (425) 802-7504.

In addition, we unfortunately did not receive notification of this Proposed Land Use Action until mid last week, and
the public comment period seems excessively short. Given the enormity of this project and the potential incredible
detriment to community, wildlife, egress, and safety, I would like to ask for an extension of the comment period. I
can say that our neighboring community is in vehement opposition. I know that with this limited window, not
everyone who would like to comment will have had the opportunity.

Is an extension possible?

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Katie Podobnik
(425) 8027504
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